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NOTE VERBALE DATED 18 JUNE 1996 FROM THE PERMANENT
MISSION OF JAPAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED

TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

The Permanent Representative of Japan to the United Nations presents his
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and has the honour to
transmit herewith a summary of the measures taken by the Government of Japan in
compliance with paragraph 3 of Security Council resolution 1054 (1996) of
26 April 1996 concerning the Republic of the Sudan.
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Annex

The Government of Japan has decided to take the measures described below
effective 13 June 1996, in implementation of paragraph 3 of Security Council
resolution 1054 (1996).

A. Reduction of the number of the Embassy staff

The number of the Sudanese staff of the Embassy of the Republic of the
Sudan is to be reduced by one, from the current number of four to three.

B. Notification of travel

(1) The Tokyo metropolitan area and the City of Narita, including the New
Tokyo International Airport, are classified as the "Free travel area".

(2) All areas other than the "Free travel area" are "Notification-required
travel areas". Submission of a notification is required for travel to
or in the latter areas by members of the staff of the Embassy of the
Republic of the Sudan in Japan.

(3) In order to travel to or in the "Notification-required travel areas",
a notification must be submitted to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
in written form, at least 48 hours in advance of the travel.

C. Restriction of entry

The Government of Japan has taken the necessary measures to restrict entry
to Japan of the officials and members of the Government of the Republic of the
Sudan and of the Sudanese armed forces.
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